
Subject: 
Date: Tue, 4 Mar 2003 07:49:08 -0800

From: "Ernie Crist" <ernie_crist@dnv.org>
To: "Agnes Hilsen" <Agnes_Hilsen@dnv.org>

CC: "Mayor and Council - DNV" <Council@dnv.org>, "Directors Team" <managecomm@dnv.org>,
"FONVCA (E-mail)" <fonvca@fonvca.org>, "Ken Bennett" <Ken_Bennett@dnv.org>

Ms Hilsen:

Notwithstanding Mayor Bell's comments re Canlan at last night's In Camera meeting,  I
wish the item to  be listed and be processed as such. I also wish the District Tree (
Hypocracy) Bylaw to come back as soon as  possible and /or as soon as there is a full
Council. 

Thank you,

Ernie Crist 
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